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 My child has made many friends and developed personal and academic skills.  Although 

he is one of the youngest, I believe that he did well with his phonics, writing and maths; 

 We are very happy about his progress and mostly about your proactive and dedicated 

staff; 

 The first year of school for my child has set the bar very high!  It has really felt that he 

has been treated as an individual.  Communication has been great and we've always felt 

very well informed, included and able to ask questions and get information; 

 The phonics workshop for parents was helpful to ensure parents practice the same 

techniques at home; 

 We have been really impressed with Round Hill and the Foundation team this year.  We 

love that you follow the child's interests and follow up their suggestions & ideas.  Our 

concerns about friendships were taken seriously even if they seemed trivial.  I've 

appreciated the fact that there weren't too many letters in book bags & that most 

communication was done online via bulletins etc. 

 You have really got to know my child.  She arrives everyday at school and knows she is 

known, cared for, safe and valued by the teachers.  You have made learning enjoyable 

and created a 'can do' work attitude and she is clearly really proud of her achievements.  

She has been listened to, as have I, and we both really appreciated the time that has 

been given.  Care has been shown abundantly to her siblings which will be amazing for 

their future when they come to school.  We have all felt able to trust Mrs W which has 

been comforting as our child has found negotiating friends hard. 

 I'd like to thank all teachers for their kind treatment and respect.  I would like to 

emphasise that my child has a big improvement since he started at school. 

 We couldn't ask for anything else when it comes to her progress and achievements that 

she has been pushed to achieve.   

 It has been a wonderful experience for my child in Foundation.  We moved to the UK in 

January 2018 and he was very much facing difficulties in settling down with new 

language and environment.  I would like to thank Foundation teachers for providing 

wonderful support.  Before he started he was complaining to go back to India.  Now he is 

asking me to stay here longer so he can enjoy schooling in RH.  That is a massive 

achievement by his teachers.  They are fantastic in understanding my child and 

encouraging him in his overall development. 

 As Grandparents, involved almost daily, we wish to thank Mrs Wilkinson and her team 

for introducing our Grandson so ably to school life.  We have been impressed with his 

development both socially and academically and his progress throughout the year.    

 I feel our child has had a fantastic start to school life.  She clearly enjoys school and her 

friends she has made.  I certainly think her mum and myself made the right choice of 

school.  


